Republic of ﬁje Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
Schools Division of Cebu Province

“Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent November 22, 2021
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 49 ,s.2021
ELECTION RESULT OF THE DIVISION FEDERATION OF PARENT-TEACHER

ASSOCIATION (PTA)

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, CID and SGOD
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. This Office announces the Result of the Election of the Division Federation of Parent-
Teacher Association (PTA) conducted last November 12, 2021 at Executive Dining, Ecotech
Center, Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City.

2. Below is the result of the said elections, to wit;

Position

President: Clint John Recopilacion (Sibonga)

Vice President: Maruthel Delgado (Liloan)

Secretary: Celsa Colis (Catmon)

Treasurer: Sigrid Ouano (Santander)

Auditor: . Neler Tagpuno Jr. (Balamban)

PIOs
Liloan Sub-Office: Gregorio Dalumpines Jr. (Poro)
Medellin Sub-Office: Randolf Bayo (Medellin)
Balamban Sub-Office: Michael Edison Briones (Tuburan)
San Fernando Sub-Office: Beltran Aragon (Dalaguete)
Dalaguete Sub-Office: Beltran Aragon (Dalagucte)
Badian Sub-Office: Richard Pulgo (Alcantara)

3. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is hereby requested.

MARILYN s.
Schools Di penntendent

SDS/ASDS/SGOD/Social Mobilization/Chaney

Address: DepEd Cebu Province, IPHO Bldg., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
Telephone Nos.: 032-2556405
Email Address: cebu.province@deped.gov.ph




Republic n;tl)e Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
Schools Division of Cebu Province

November 22, 2021

GOV. GWENDOLYN F. GARCIA
Provincial Governor

Province of Cebu

Cebu Provincial Capitol

Cebu City

Governor,

Greetings!

Respectfully attached herein signed Division Memorandum regarding the results of
the election of officers of the Division of Cebu Province Parent-Teacher Association
(PTA) Federation held on November 12, 2021 at Executive Dining, Ecotech Center,
Lahug, Cebu City, informing further that MR. CLINT JOHN RECOPILACION, from
the Municipality of Sibonga is/was the duly elected president, for him to participate
the Cebu Provincial School Board (CPSB) meetings, for your information.

Thank you so much for the continued support to Department of Education and to
DepEd Cebu Province Division.

God bless you and more power!

Respectfully,

mn.m@énmms, EdD, CESO |

Schools Division Superintendent

Address: DepEd Cebu Province, IPHO Bldg., Sudion, Lahug, Cebu City
Telephone Nos.: 032-2556405
Email Address: cebu.province@deped.gov.ph




